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Federation  of  Indian  Chambers  of  Commerce  (FICCI)  organized  a
special virtual Industry Interaction on May 29, 2024 between Industry members
and  Embassy  of  India,  Ashgabat.  Ambassador  Ms.  Madhumita  Hazarika
Bhagat  addressed the  Special  Virtual  Industry  Interaction  organised by  the
Federation  of  Indian  Chambers  of  Commerce  and  Industry  (FICCI).  Dr
Gunveena Chadha, Deputy Secretary General of FICCI, gave the introductory
remarks and Ms. Debasmita Roy Chakraborty moderated the session.  

More than 30 Business executives and senior representatives of various
companies,  entrepreneurs  as  well  as  starts-up  founders  from India  across
different business sectors participated in the Virtual Industry Interaction and
discussed with Ambassador about the business opportunities and potential of
bilateral trade and investment in Turkmenistan. 

Ambassador Bhagat commenced the session with addressing the FICCI
Members  and  highlighted  the  high  potential,  Indian  Businesses  hold  from
investing into Turkmenistan. She further highlighted that India holds a natural
advantage  for  venturing  into  the  CIS  countries  due  to  their  openness  and
inclinations towards developing business & trade related synergies with India.

She spoke about sectors such as Critical Minerals, Mining, Pharma &
Healthcare,  Agriculture  &  Food  Processing,  Logistics,  Banking  &  Finance,
Ceramics, Construction & Infrastructure etc.

Some  photos of the events are attached:














